MARTIN GROTJAHN, M. D. CHAIRMAN, EDUCATIONAL COMMITTEE

MAYE.ROMM, M.D. SECRETARY-TREASURER 9629 BRIGHTON WAY BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA

January 8, 1951

The Los Angeles Institute for Ps cheanalysis Miss Diana Howard, Administrative Secretary 407 Commercial Center Street Beverly Hills, California

Dear Doctor Lewy:

I wish to thank you for your friendly letter of December 21st. In our meeting last night the members of our Educational Committee decided to write and sign a blanket resignation covering all offices which we still held in the Los Angeles Institute of Psychoanalysis. Our secretary and treasurer was furthermore instructed to give this blanket resignation to your secretary and treasurer in their nex meeting in which the last financial questions will be settled.

We agree with your suggestion regarding the interchange of required courses. All registrations to courses in your Institute by our students in this semester have been approved.

The only other item which possibly may interest you is the acceptance of Doctor John Lindon as a student with the Institute.

With my best wishes for the further peaceful cooperation of our two institutes in the New Year, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Martin Gretjalm, M.D.

Karkin forfall

MG:bb